
It's nearly the end of term – our Christmas Raffle and Winter 
Windowland close on Sunday night, so this is your last weekend to 
get involved! – and our thoughts are turning to 2021. We have an 
exciting event planned for January that we hope every family will 
want to be a part of, to help us raise more money for our school 
and to get the new year off to a fun and positive start. Read on to 
find out more about Challenge 21!

NPSA

If you haven't bought your tickets yet, this weekend is your last chance. There are 16 
fabulous hampers to be won, as well as six funky anglepoise lamps and a pottery session 
with local ceramicist Lorna Bode. Tickets cost just £1 each (minimum purchase two tickets) 
and you can buy them here

Calendars

RAFFLE CLOSES 
13TH 
DEC!

Thank you to everyone who ordered an NPSA calendar, you should have received yours 
this week. If not, please contact npsabath@gmail.com

If you didn't manage to order one before the deadline, we do have a few spares, so get in 
touch if you would like to buy one – they cost just £7. We'd like to say an enormous thank 
you to all the local businesses who sponsored the calendar, as well as to Amy Osborn for 
taking the photographs, and to Carmen Betteridge, Helen Clarke and Bradley Bailey for 
putting together the whole project. Together you helped us raise over £900!

Christmas Raffle

http://go.rallyup.com/npsaraffle
mailto:npsabath@gmail.com


Winter Windowland
This wonderful community event closes at 8pm on Sunday, so if you haven't yet had a 
chance to look at some of - or all of - the fantastic windows on display, you've got three 
nights left to do it. The map is available to download here If you've already enjoyed this 
event but haven't yet got round to making a donation, you can do that here. Huge 
thanks to Charlotte Morris, Hannah Lees, Hannah Williams, Kate Taylor, Kate Thomas and 
Katherine Wellings for organising this event, and to all of you who created a window. It 
really has shown everyone the very best of Newbridge.

Challenge 21
During the month of January we will be 
inviting everyone in school, and all our 
families, to blast their way into 2021 by 
completing a challenge related to the 
number 21.

The challenge could be related to 
learning, to mental or physical 
wellbeing, to a hobby, or to something 
in the local community... it is up to →

http://thyg.uk/CUR013629

https://www.newbridge.bathnes.sch.uk/npsa/winter-windowland-5th-13th-december-2020
https://thyg.uk/CUR013629
http://thyg.uk/CUR013629


→ each child to come up with their own challenge. It would be great to see family 
members getting involved too, or perhaps families enjoying a joint challenge and seeing 
who does the best! 

• How about walking 21km in a week, or cycling 21 miles in a day?
• Or reading for 21 minutes every day for a week?
• Or picking up 21 pieces of litter in your local area?

Free money for the NPSA
If you are shopping online this Christmas, please do consider using The Giving Machine 
or Amazon Smile, and generating FREE MONEY for the NPSA.

Find us on social media
Instagram:  @newbridgenpsa_bath
Facebook:  @NewbridgeNPSA
Twitter: @Newbridge_NPSA

For Amazon Smile. simply go to smile.amazon.co.uk or shop with AmazonSmile ON in 
the Amazon shopping app, and Amazon will make a donation to the NPSA.

If you're shopping with other retailers, including Argos, M&S, Etsy, H&M (and lots 
more!), you can support the NPSA by starting your shopping from our Giving 
Machine page here, and a percentage of what you spend will come directly to the 
NPSA, without costing you a penny extra.

For those who would like to, it would be brilliant if you could 
ask one or two family members or friends to sponsor 
you. Our aim is to raise £2,021 for the NPSA by the end of 
January – that's the equivalent of £4.99 for every child in 
school – which would be a fantastic start to the new year!

We will be sending out more information after the 
Christmas break, so for now all you need to do is come up 
with a great idea for your challenge.

What’s your challenge?

http://smile.amazon.co.uk/
https://www.thegivingmachine.co.uk/causes/newbridge-primary-school/

